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Tretow-Schmitz, Jean

From: DeKyleFarm@aol com

Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2010 7:22 PM
To: Tretow-Schmitz, Jean

Subject: 108 Cottage Grove Wal-Greens

I don't feel that Wal-Greens should need to sell beer or liquor do to a Liquor Store is right next to it at 3838 Attwood Ave.
Thank you for your time
Monica Cochems



